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Good evening,

I would like to object to application #0033-2018 to place a church at 10005 Cumberland
Pointe Boulevard. That location does not have adequate access to accommodate a greater
influx of traffic and will cause great difficulty to the residents in those neighborhoods.
Cumberland is already a one lane road and this lot is within one of only two entrance options
for these large neighborhoods.

So regardless of whether they intend to place their entry points on Cumberland or on
Cumberland Pointe, it would significantly disrupt the flow of traffic after services.
Additionally, we have another church at Cumberland and Greenfield, not even a mile from this
proposed location. 

Thank you,
Danielle Hall
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